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Dear Parents and Guardians:
We  are excited to have your child in our classes this school year! Every student needs and deserves to be challenged with curriculum that will help them learn and grow. It is our job to make this learning environment a reality for each student. 
Our goal this year is to help your child be an independent and responsible learner. To accomplish this, students will need to be ready to learn each day; we will make the most out of class time each day and students will have weekly practice that they may need to finish at home. We have high expectations for all our students and look forward to working with your child.
No one knows your child better than you do. As a parent, your perspective is a valuable resource. The more we know and understand about your child, the more effective we can be as teachers.
We would appreciate your participation in a “parent homework assignment” which will help us know your child better and is of great value to us. Sometime this week, please write us a letter introducing your child.
You might want to include a brief biography, problems, special abilities, interests, fears, strengths, weaknesses, and past school experiences. You might also want to share any expectations you have for us, your child, and the school. Include any information that you want us to keep in mind while we work with your child.
We are looking forward to reading your letters and will respond to any issues and/or concerns. We are excited to work with you in helping your child succeed in their education. Thank you for taking part in this important assignment; all letters will be kept confidential. You can send the letter to school with your child or email the letter to one of us. Our emails are listed below.

Respectfully,

	James, Erb 
jkerb@graniteschools.org
Spring Lane Elementary School
	Wan, Tang
twan@graniteschools.org
Spring Lane Elementary School




